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We would like to inform our readers and visitors that on Friday, 13, and Monday, 16 December
2024, there will be traffic restrictions in the area of the Horseherd Courtyard.
 

We would like to inform our readers and visitors that on Friday 13 December 2024 and Monday 16
December 2024 the following traffic restrictions are expected in the area of the Horseherd
Courtyard:

 

On Friday, 13 December, between 4 pm and 10 pm, the area of the Horseherd Courtyard and
the elevators of Tabán will be closed, and the institution cannot be approached from and cannot be
left towards Dózsa György tér.
During this period, it is not possible to reach the Castle Garage II via the Horseherd Courtyard, and
Castle Garage II can be reached via the entrance from the Gate of Beggars.

On Monday, 16 December, the Horseherd Courtyard will be closed between 4 pm and 10 pm,
but the elevators in Tabán and the Stöckl stairway will be open for use on this day.
During this period, it will not be possible to access the Castle Garage II via the Horseherd Courtyard,
and Castle Garage II will be accessible via the entrance from the Gate of Beggars.

 

Thank you for your understanding! We look forward to welcoming you in our library!
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